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NEWVIEW OKLAHOMA ANNOUNCES ANNUAL FUNDRAISING LUNCHEON 

 
 
Tulsa, OK (August 30, 2017) –  NewView Oklahoma, the only private in-state provider of comprehensive 
services for people with significant vision loss that cannot be corrected with glasses, surgery or medication 
and the largest employer of Oklahomans who are blind or vision impaired, will hold its signature annual 
fundraising event Wednesday, October 25 at 12:00 p.m. at the Renaissance Tulsa Hotel and Convention 
Center, 6808 South 107th East Avenue. Sarah Hansel and Sarah Miller, both shareholders at Hall Estill, will 
serve as the honorary chairs of the third annual “Envision the Future” luncheon.   
 
Tulsa resident Trey Lewis, who has been involved with NewView programs since he was 10 years old and is 
now a NewView employee, will share his personal testimony about NewView Oklahoma’s life-changing 
programs and services.  Trey was diagnosed with Neurofibromatosis when he was 3 years old and has 20-600 
vision in his right eye and motion only in his left eye. Trey attended ACM at UCO and earned his degree in 
Technology Application Studies in December 2015.  
 

WHAT:  Envision the Future: The 2017 NewView Oklahoma Benefit Luncheon 

WHEN: Wednesday, October 25 from 12:00 p.m.- 1:00 p.m.   

WHERE: Renaissance Tulsa Hotel and Convention Center, 6808 South 107th East Avenue 

WHY: More than 20,000 people in the Tulsa metropolitan area are affected by 
significant uncorrectable vision loss.  This event raises awareness about how 
Tulsa residents can support NewView’s life-changing programs for those who are 
blind or vision-impaired.  
 

  The free luncheon is sponsored by Hall Estill and is open to the public.  Seats and sponsorship opportunities 
are still available.  For more information about NewView Oklahoma or the benefit luncheon, or if you are 
interested in hosting a table or sponsoring the event, contact Tiffany Henley, special events coordinator at 
thenley@newviewoklahoma.org or by phone at 918.933.4075. 
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About NewView Oklahoma 
 
NewView Oklahoma is a private, not-for-profit organization founded in 1949 with a mission to empower 
people who are blind and visually impaired to achieve their maximum level of independence through 
employment, low vision rehabilitation, and community outreach. NewView Oklahoma is the leading employer 
of blind and visually impaired individuals in Oklahoma and offers the only comprehensive Low Vision Clinics in 
the state. Visit them online at www.newviewoklahoma.org and follow them on Facebook and on Twitter. 
 

 
About Hall Estill 
 
Founded in 1966 in Tulsa, Okla., Hall Estill is a full-service law firm with clients ranging from Fortune 500 
corporations and medium-sized companies to nonprofit organizations, emerging businesses and individuals. 
More than 150 top lawyers and legal professionals work in the firm at offices in Tulsa, Oklahoma City, Denver, 
Northwest Arkansas and Nashville, assisting a diversified base of local, regional, national and international 
clients. 
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